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Study visit to Estonia

Dear Mr Agyefi,

Your ref. 3 0.04.2024

Our ref. ( O2 No /.

We are delighted for your interest towards Estonian SOE reforms and current governance.
During the past year we have had two similar meetings with delegations from other countries
learning Estonian SOE landscape, but these meetings have been no longer than 2 hours.
Therefore, we kindly ask you to consider a shorter visit instead of the proposed 3-day study
visit or even a videocall over TEAMS or similar technical solution.

Concerning the timing of the visit or call, period from June to August is typically time for
vacations in Estonia, and we may find it difficult to have the stakehoider representatives and
officials available during that time. May we suggest a visit in September or later, the exact
time can be proposed by Ghanaian delegation.

Yours sincerely,

Kaur Kajak /
Deputy Secre/ry-Genera1 for
Public Govefnance Policy
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